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The purpose of this Addendum is to modify the RFP documents only to the extent indicated herein.  
All other areas not changed or otherwise modified by other addenda shall remain in full force and 
effect. This Addendum is hereby made an integral part of the original Project Documents. The 
Proposer shall sign acknowledging they read and understand that this Addendum includes and 
incorporates the following changes or provides clarifications to questions submitted by potential 
Proposers.  
 
 
The following question has been asked. Clarifications are listed below. 
 
 
1. “Within the past three years, what has been the actual spend for the public tree services contract?” 

 
Answer: From May 16, 2019, through October 26, 2021, the total spend on tree services has 
been $78,362.50. (Records prior to this date are not available.) 
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